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Proxy to third party

If the shareholder is not attending the Annual General Meeting, the dated and signed proxy must be received by 
A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S no later than Friday 29 March 2019 at 11.59 p.m., e.g. as scanned copy by email to GF2019@maersk.com. 

This proxy can also be given electronically via the Shareholder Portal at investor.maersk.com.

For use at A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S’ Annual General Meeting  
on Tuesday 2 April 2019.

to represent me at A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S’ Annual General Meeting on 2 April 2019

Signature

Please send admission card to above-mentioned third party:

Email adress

	 The proxy holder wants to bring an attendant: 

Attendant’s name

Date Telephone

	 Hereby authorise

Name:

Address:

Zip code and city:

Country:

VP-account no./username:

http://investor.maersk.com

